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Thank you for electing me as your 
new Commander! We are making 
plans to do a lot this year. One of the 
main things we have plans for is to 
increase our membership and to in-
crease the number of paid members 
attending monthly meetings. If you 
would like to attend our monthly 
meeting, and do not have a way to 
get to the meeting, please call the 
American Legion Post 112 and we 
will arrange for someone to come 
and get you and take you back home.  
 

Also, if your birthday is in the same 
month as our meeting, please let us 
know and we will have a birthday 
cake for you at our regular monthly 
meeting.  
 

Starting in August, we will have a 
raffle. Each member will be sent a    
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raffle ticket. If your number is drawn, 
you will win $50.00, and your dues will 
be paid for the year. However, you must 
be present to win.  
 

A "fish cookout" will be held on August 
5, 2023. The time will be 12:00 noon 
until 3:00 pm. All Veterans are wel-
come to attend with no charge for the 
dinner. We also plan to have many other 
activities during the coming year. 
 

Please know that I am proud to serve as 
Commander of this great Post. I will 
work diligently with our officers and 
will go the extra mile to do whatever is 
necessary to serve our veterans.  
 

For God and Country, 
 

Jim Lovain 
Commander 
 

American Legion Post 112 elected officers for 2023-2024 
 

(L-R)  Junior Hammontree, David Malone, Dewey Moss, Lee Oliver,  
Jim Lovain, John Czerneski, Don Gray, Ed shiver, Bob Oxford. 



DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 
· July 4, Independence Day 
· July 13, 5:30 pm, Executive Meeting American Legion; 6:00 pm Ladies Auxiliary 
· July 27, 6:00 pm, Regular meeting American Legion and Ladies Auxiliary  
 
Office hours are Monday to Thursday, 9:00 am - 2:00 pm.   
Bingo - Fridays, 6:30 pm; Coffee Cafe - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, 8:00 am - 11:00 am 

The American Legion recently held it’s 
Fourth of July celebration. The Ladies 
Auxiliary participated by holding a 
Cake Walk and it was a big success, 
plus a lot of fun!  
 

At the celebration, we also sold tickets 
on a basket (filled with goodies and gift 

cards worth over $400) - Martha Ball won the basket. 
 

At our last meeting we voted to give $1,000 to an or-
ganization that helps disabled veterans to have a gar-
den. This is very therapeutic for many veterans. 
 

We are happy to report we now have 63 paid members. 
If you haven’t paid your dues, contact Wanda Tibbs.  
 

Ladies, don't forget to bring desserts to our next  
meeting! 
 
 

Our best days are before us, 
 

Wanda Parker, Auxiliary President 

“Howdy Ya’ll!”  
 

“Mothers hold our hands for a while and our hearts forever” – Un-
known. A lot has happened since my last communication. Vicki 
fell and broke both bones in her arm last week. We just got back 
from surgery to bolt her back together with a plate and pins. (She 
is a proud mother, as well, with two strapping boys). The next day 
my Mama (88) passed away and moved on to her heavenly home. 
She had four children, lots of grandkids, and three great-grandkids. 
I’m really glad she made me take piano lessons, you know?!  
Our honor guard presented the American Flag and all branches’ 
hats at Burr Park that Friday night. 3000 + citizens reciting the 
Pledge of Allegiance and singing our National Anthem was very 
inspiring! The next day a lifetime buddy, and heckuva trumpet 
player died; so I’m heading that way now to pay my respects. To-
morrow I’m jamming with a Blues band beside 
the Ocoee River in TN. Sunday morning play 
piano in Eton and Mineral Springs. Join us at 
our next SAL meeting & tell us what YOU have 
been up to lately. 
 
 

Sing-cerely,  
Anthony J. Robertson, SAL Commander 
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